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Toyo Denki Announces Major Improvements to Website 

 

 

 

Tokyo, June 1, 2015 — Toyo Denki Seizo K.K. (hereinafter Toyo Denki) today announced that it 

has made comprehensive improvements its website.  

 

The new website features improved structure and content and is designed to facilitate provision of 

information that is easier and quicker for users to understand. 

 

In conjunction with the changes, the URLs for some pages have changed. If you have entered pages 

under Favorites or Bookmarks in your browser, you may need to change those entries to the URLs 

for the new pages. Toyo Denki apologizes for any inconvenience. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact 

PR, IR, and CSR Department, Management Planning Division,  

Toyo Denki Seizo K.K. 

Phone: +81-3-5202-8122 

Email: contact@toyodenki.co.jp 

 


